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Stay Woke!! 
Respect. Responsibility. Resolve and the 4th R is Results.   
I hope you and family are safe and sound. Continue to 
embrace the three C - Cautious, Caring, & Calm. Spring 
break is Mid-terms.  If you plan to reside on campus make 
certain you isolate before returning. Self-isolation could 
potentially keep you from having to quarantine after testing 
positive. Follow COVID updates on our website. If you need 
anything reach out to your class dean or academic 
advisor.  Learn. Liberate. Lead. And the fourth L is Love. 
Contact: Lenetta Lee – llee@lincoln.edu  
 

Tonight: SGA Executive Board Interest 
Meeting 
If you are interested in running for a position on 
the Student Government Association 2021-2022 
Executive Board you must attend this mandatory 
interest meeting tonight at 6 pm. Please see the 
attached flyer for details. 
Contact: Student Government Association 
SGA Executive Board Interest Meeting  
 
Virtual Memorial Service for Sonia 
Roumaniotis 
This private service will be held on tomorrow at 12 
noon and will stream live: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1pPuvrHb1t0 
Interment will be private. Condolences can be sent 
to the Roumaniotis family at 351 David Lane, 
Oxford, PA 19363. In lieu of flowers, donations in 
her memory may be made to Susan G. Komen, 
13770 Noel Road, Suite 801889, Dallas, TX 75380. 
Contact: Dr. Frederick Faison 
Read more 
 
 
 
 

February 18: Interest Meeting: Virtual 
Classroom Speakers Needed for HS 
Sessions 
Volunteer to be a virtual classroom speaker for 
high school students in the local oxford area. 
Attend the interest meeting on February 18 by 
registering on Engage below: 
https://www.givepulse.com/event/224856  
Contact: Natasha Faison 
 
February 18: LU Mentors Movie Night: In 
Honor of Black History Month 
Join us on February 18 at 7 pm as we will be 
showing “One Night In Miami”, a depiction of four 
legendary men and their success as black men 
during the Civil Rights Movement. We will discuss 
the controversial topics displayed in the movie! The 
link will be located in Lu_m.e.n.t.o.r.s Instagram 
page! ALL are welcome!! 
Contact: Sheaira Madden 
 
Lincoln Love Events  
Please see the below which includes weekly Lincoln 
Love events for students during the month of February. 
We Care! 
Contact: Frederick Faison 
Read More 
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2021-2022 Royal Court Interest Meeting 
The search for the 2021-2022 Royal Court has begun! In 
order to receive an application, you must complete the 
following: 1) Attend one of the interest meetings 
(Professional Dress required); 2) Have a 3.0 cumulative 
GPA or higher; 3) Be a rising junior (45 credits completed);  
4) Good judicial standing, and 5) Have an immense love 
for Lincoln University and desire to make an impact. 
Contact: Lyndsay Raymond 
Royal Court Interest Meeting Information 
 
Feel the Roar Volunteers Needed 
Feel the ROAR, HEAR the ROAR, BE the ROAR! 
Interested in volunteering to make an impact on 
prospective Lincoln University Students? Make a 1-
minute video introducing who you are, talk about your 
major, what can students prepare for, and how have 
you succeed in your academic major. Please submit all 
videos to Bria Sproul by February 23 at 
bsproul@lincoln.edu. 
Contact: Bria Sproul 
 
Emergency Aid Program 
Lincoln University has partnered with Ascendium to 
provide an Emergency Aid program. Please see the 
below information from Dean Manley for more details. 
Contact: Marlayne Manley 
Read More 
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